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Reg: iOffice, LP merger with Eptura, Inc. 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

This letter is to inform you that as of December 31, 2022, iOffice merged with and into our operating company, 

Eptura, Inc. (EIN: 04-3142406) (“Eptura”). As a result of this merger, Eptura assumed all the rights and obligations of 

iOffice, LP including all obligations to perform and provide services under customer contracts.  

 

This letter should be taken as the confirmation that Eptura, Inc. assumes all obligations of iOffice for the purposes 

of any contract you have with Eptura. 
 

 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact your customer 

success manager or renewal specialist.   
 

Thank you for your business and we look forward to continuing our relationship with you. 

 

 

Ben Proctor 

General Counsel, International 

For and on behalf of Eptura, Inc. 
 

 


